

## Robert Kinsey Superintendent

Brandi Burks Assistant Superintendent

March 15, 2024

Parents and Guardians:

In an effort to optimize our bus routes, we will be making a few changes to your child's bus route. Beginning **Monday March 25, 2024** we will revert back to community bus stops and no longer be picking up and dropping off door to door in the following neighborhoods:

Hightower Addition (E Beech south to Hwy 9); Rich Addition (E Beech north to Leisure Dr); Outcelts Addition (North Broadway to Rangeline north of Hwy 9); and Woodhaven Addition (Between Broadway & Rangeline);

## Community Stops for morning route will be as follows:

Hwy 9 & Sharon Rd East Beech Street (Every Block) Church Drive & Phillips St Rangeline Ball Field Sycamore & Birch Sycamore & Wood Rangeline & Elizabeth

Arrival time for the first two stops should remain the same.

Arrival times for the remainder of the route may be up to ten (10) minutes earlier;

## Community Stops for afternoon route will be as follows:

East Beech Street (Every Block) Rangeline & Elizabeth Church Drive & Phillips St

These changes will remain in effect through the 2023-24 school year and should be considered permanent thereafter.

If you have any questions regarding these changes, please call the Tecumseh Public Schools Bus Barn at 405-598-3739. As always, thank you for your continued support of Tecumseh Public Schools.

Sincerely,

Blake Wiggins
Interim Transportation Director